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PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#11-2017 

TO: Participating hospitals 

FROM: Daniel Brown  
Director, Provider Reimbursement 

DATE: August 2, 2017 

SUBJECT: Revenue code 0750 update 

We are sending this bulletin to inform you of updates to the reporting requirements for 
revenue code 0750. 

Effective September 1, 2017, revenue code 0750 will be used to identify surgical services 
and will be reimbursed consistent with other surgical revenue codes. Hospitals contracted 
under the Hospital Outpatient Fee Schedule receive global reimbursement for surgical 
services. The reimbursement rate to hospitals represents an all-inclusive payment for all 
facility-covered services provided during, and related to, the surgical procedure. 

These hospitals should only report procedures that are identified as surgical services and 
listed on the Surgical Procedure Code List with one of the following revenue codes used 
to identify surgical services:  

 0360  0369  0519

 0361  0481  0750

 0362  0490  0769

 0367  0499  0790

Consequently, services identified as Gastroenterology on the Hospital Outpatient Fee 
Schedule should no longer be reported with revenue code 0750. If gastroenterology 
services are reported with 0750, those claims will be denied for incorrect billing. Instead, 
hospitals should report these services using other applicable revenue codes, such as 0920 
or 0929. 
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